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Since our last spring meeting in Cyprus, the working group has met face-to-face in Istanbul on the 

occasion of the FDI Annual Meeting, and on several occasions by videoconference. We are in the 

process of finalizing the “senior toothbrushing” web page. We remind you that the aim of this web 

page is to support caregivers in brushing the teeth of dependent people. This page was created in 

collaboration with an IT company based in the Czech Republic. The quality of all graphics has been 

greatly enhanced, and short videos have been integrated. The web page will be available in fifteen 

languages! The working group would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all the 

associations who have provided translations. 

As soon as this project is completed, the working group will turn its attention to nutrition for the 

elderly. As the CED has already done a great deal of work in this field, and in order to avoid 

duplication, we will be seeking collaboration with the relevant CED working group, and plan to 

propose to them the creation of a new, attractive web page to share this information with the 

population concerned. This will be the main theme of the working group's meeting in Amlmaty, and 

the first contacts with the CED will be made at its spring meeting in Gdansk. 
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